
 
 

CITY OF PORT PHILLIP  
DRAFT AMENDMENTS TO THE COUNCIL PLAN 2017-27  

INCLUDING THE DRAFT BUDGET 2020/21 
 

On 17 June 2020, Port Phillip City Council formally endorsed the draft amendment to the 
Council Plan 2017-27, including the draft Budget 2020/21 for public review.  
 
The draft amendment to the Council Plan 2017-27, including the draft Budget 2020/21, is 
available on Council’s website www.portphillip.vic.gov.au 
 
As municipal offices continue to be closed, copies will be available for inspection between 
the hours of 8.30 am and 5 pm on each business day at the St Kilda, Port Melbourne, 
Emerald Hill libraries.  
 
In accordance with the Section 223 of the Local Government Act 1989 the public are 
invited to make submissions on the draft amended Council Plan 2017-27 and/or the 
draft Budget 2020/21.  
 
Submissions on the draft amendment to the Council Plan 2017-27 and/or the draft Budget 
2020/21 may be made in one of the following ways: 
 

• online at haveyoursay.portphillip.vic.gov.au 
• email helpdeskabbp@portphillip.vic.gov.au 
• by mail addressed to: 

 
Chief Executive Officer 
Port Phillip City Council 
Private Bag No 3 
St Kilda VIC 3182 

 
Submissions must be received by no later than the close of business Friday 17 July 
2020.  
 
Any person who has made a written submission, or their representative, is invited to speak 
to their submission at the Meeting of Council on Wednesday 5 August 2020, commencing 
6.30 pm at the St Kilda Town Hall.  If a physical meeting cannot take place, the meeting will 
be held online. 
 
Council will meet to consider adoption of the amended Council Plan 2017-27, 
including the Budget 2020/21, at the Ordinary Meeting of Council on Wednesday 19 
August 2020, commencing 6.30 pm at the St Kilda Town Hall.  If a physical meeting 
cannot take place, the meeting will be held online. 
 
Peter Smith  
Chief Executive Officer 
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